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Congratulations! 

 

The staff of WCGA are proud to announce this week’s Student of the Week honoree 

during Distance Learning! 

 
Ivan Snellbaker 

 
      
 
Ivan is a Seventh-Grade student who before our Distance Learning began was 
consistently rated positive, earned his Pledge Log and was transitioning back to his 
home building. Ivan boasts a 90% or better attendance rating in his online classes.  
 
On behalf of the entire William C. Goodridge Staff we congratulate Ivan on his academic 
performance! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Travis J. Rechel 
Program Director  
William C. Goodridge Academy  
329 Lindberg Ave. 
York, Pennsylvania 17401 
(717) 849-1388 (Office) / (610) 721-0127 (Mobile) / (717) 718-4176 (Fax) 
 


